From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 9:54 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: ALA travel

Hi Steve:  I returned from travel to ALA in New Orleans last night.  I received no honoraria or payments of any kinds.  My lodging and transportation expenses were paid by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.  Thanks for your attention to this.

Best,

Liz

